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The state needs to stop controlling all of Oregon from Salem and Portland. Please let 

each area of our state decide what is best. I was totally shocked when I read SB 79 

would ban building homes in some of the wildfire Hazard Zones. Please repeal all 

related items and let the local people decide. 

Thank you, 

Janet McKeehan 


